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                                                World Thinking Day 2023 
 
The WAGGGS World Thinking Day 2023 Activity Pack; Our World Our Peaceful Future, The 
Environment & Peace, is available now! 
 
World Thinking Day has always been a time for Girl Guides and Girl Scouts to connect with and 
celebrate our global movement. It is also an opportunity to explore issues that are important to 
girls and young women and positively influence our world.  
 
On February 22, 2023, millions of girls around the world will explore what they can learn from the 
environment and how we can work with nature to create a more peaceful and secure future for 
girls everywhere.   
 
This year’s activity pack is inspired by folktales from all five regions and includes a series of short 
stories and activities to complete to earn the World Thinking Day Badge, which will be available in 
Australian Girl Guide Retail Shops from January 2023. 
 
The World Thinking Day Activity Pack is available on the GGA website Program Resources page. 
 
Please circulate this exciting information to your networks. 
 
 
 

https://www.girlguides.org.au/resources/uniform/
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